
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 9/5/2013 5:30:29 PM 
To: scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov (scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re:2012RDW 

Thanks Scott 

From: Murtishaw, Scott [mailto:scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2013 05:15 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: 2012 RDW 

The current plan is to prioritize the issuance of this PD as well as the PTR PD to ensure a final 
decision by the end of the year. 

Scott Murtishaw 

Energy Advisor to President Peevey 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(o) 415-703-5863 

(f) 415-703-5091 
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